
 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 19th July 2024          Newsletter Term 6 Week 7 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

It is hard to believe that we end another academic year – this 

term has flown by! Hawks went on a River Art Trip at Sandwich 

as part of their topic. Hawks practiced their sketching skills and 

then named the river features – they had a great morning. 

Year 5 ended the week on a high as they travelled to London 

to visit the Science Museum – they had a fantastic day and 

loved seeing the mechanical robots and learning about 

inventors. 

We say a fond farewell to our Fabulous Falcons today. This 

cohort were in reception when I started here so we have been 

on the journey together. I wish them all the very best at 

secondary school and will miss them very much. They have 

been an amazing cohort. As I say to all our leavers, we are 

here if you ever need us in the future. I will upload some 

photos from the leaver’s service onto our school Facebook 

page. 

Thank you all for your support this year – these are tough times 

for education and myself and my staff really appreciate the 

positivity and kindness from the community.  

Have a lovely Summer holidays and enjoy the family time – see 

you all in September.  

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

         

                                         

    

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Birthdays to celebrate 

Fledglings 

Jake, Wilf, Sacha, Brody and 

Timur 

Robins 

Rocco 

Magpies 

Harry B, Finley, Willow and Erin 

Owls 

Andrii, Max, Zoe and Noah 

Hawks 

Polina and Peonie 

Eagles 

Theo 

Falcons 

Logan and Aliona 

Happy birthday to Mrs Newing! 

        

   

 
 

 



Severe Nut Allergy 

From September, we will have a child joining the school with a severe nut and sesame allergy. 

Please do not send your child into school with any products that contain nuts for snacks or 

lunch.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Farewell to Mr Kemp 

We will say a sad farewell to Mr Kemp today as he is starting a new job in London in August. We 

wish Mr Kemp all the very best in the future and hope he will still pop in for a cup of tea to see us 

all. We send huge thanks to Mr Kemp for all his hard work during his time with us – I’m not sure 

who we will get to fix all our things now! Kim will be covering the role in September. 

 

PTFA 

 

SIGNING OFF FOR THE SUMMER! 

We’ve had a great year, full of successful events, smiling children, amazing volunteers and a 

huge sense of achievement – we’re looking forward to getting stuck into a fresh new year in 

September and will be sending out details of our AGM once we all come back. We are so 

grateful for all the support that we’ve had from the school community and beyond; we couldn’t 

do it without you! We hope that you all have a lovely break and send best wishes those heading 

off to new adventures – we’ll see the rest of you in September! 

 

About the PTFA 

The PTFA is an integral part of the school community made up of parents, teachers and friends 

of the school. All parents & carers are automatically members. We are charity reg. number 

1042205. Read more on the school website https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa 

All money raised goes back into the school to benefit the children. 

 

 

 
 
 

Week Ending 

19/07/2024 

Falcons Class 
 

99.09% 

 
 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 3rd September Children back in school for term 1 – NELFT 

presentation to new year R parents in the school 

hall (after drop off) 

Thursday 12th September Kent Test in school for year 6 children (those who 

have previously registered) 

Thursday 17th October Kent Test results to parents 

Friday 25th October Break up – end of term 1 

Monday 4th November Children back in school for term 2 

Thursday 19th December Children break up for Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 7th January WOW Day and children back in school for term 3 
 

 

 

 


